Report of the Design Team Regarding Math Notation
During the sixth meeting of this term, the design team was asked to determine if math notation is possible, and if so, to implement it.  Math notation has been seen as the most substantial portion of the software since risk analysis.  As of now, it is the opinion of the design team that math notation is infeasible.
Of the methods researched, LaTeX appeared most appealing, as it has already been used successfully in mathematic websites. However, all math notation methods researched cannot be designed, implemented, and tested in the time remaining.  Validation testing has saturated much of the time which could have been spent developing math notation support.
In efforts to produce a high quality and reliable product, math notation is not to be implemented in this iteration of the project.  Testing is not to be sacrificed in order to provide math notation.
It is worth noting that there does exist a current math notation solution.  The solution is demoed in the post on the forum regarding spherical coordinates.  It uses image files, instead of text to display the content.  Posts may be mixed text and graphics.  It takes a little longer to post in this manner, but the need for math notation may necessitate the time required to make the post in some cases.

